
NEWS RELEASE 
St. Joseph School Gets Ready to Host Annual Family BBQ! 
South Porcupine, June 17, 2013:   

Come celebrate St. Joseph School’s signature event!  The Annual Family Barbecue 
will be held Thursday, June 20th, 2013.  

This year, we have an inflatable obstacle course and two bounce houses. We have 
planned for a new prize tent, a clown tent, cotton candy and many new games. 

John D’Alessandri, St. Joseph School Principal, commented, “We hope to mark this 
year’s barbecue with a NEW record, reaching for the best attendance in Barbecue 
history. You can help us by bringing your family, friends, neighbors etc…” 

Weather permitting, the event is planned to be held outdoors, at the front of the 
school.  We invite you to bring a picnic blanket or chairs to sit in the grass with your 
little ones.   Dress for the occasion!   

We have lined up some helpers and grillers, but we still need some help.  If you are 
able to help with the set-up, clean-up or assorted booths on the night of the event, 
please call us at 705-235-4622. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


